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	Comments


At its July 13, 2011 meeting, WMS reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 381.  After discussion, WMS unanimously voted to recommend that PRS table NPRR381 for one month; to request that ERCOT review the requirements imposed on parties prior to the date of the Standard Generation Interconnection Agreement (SGIA) and consider whether those requirements should be reevaluated or made binding; and to request that the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) assign this issue to the Planning Working Group (PLWG) for further discussion.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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